
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

E-mail: comsec@teignbridge.gov.uk 
 

28 September 2020 
 
 

EXECUTIVE 
 
 
A meeting of the Executive will be held on Tuesday, 6th October, 2020 at 10.00 am. 
This will be a virtual meeting and you can observe the meeting by clicking on this 
underlined text. 
 
 

PHIL SHEARS 
Managing Director 

 
Membership: 
 
Councillors Connett (Leader), Dewhirst (Deputy Leader), J Hook, Keeling, Jeffries, MacGregor, 
Purser, Taylor and Wrigley 
 
 
Please Note: The meeting will be live streamed with the exception where there are 
confidential or exempt items, which may need to be considered in the absence of the 
media and public.   
 
 

A G E N D A  
 
 

1. Apologies for absence   

2. Minutes  (Pages 3 - 6) 

 To approve and sign the minutes of the meeting held on 8 September 2020. 
 

3. Declarations of Interest (if any)   

4. Executive Forward Plan  (Pages 7 - 10) 

 To note forthcoming decisions anticipated to be made by the Executive over the 
next 12 months. 
 
 
 
 

https://m.youtube.com/user/TeignbridgeDC/videos
https://m.youtube.com/user/TeignbridgeDC/videos


 

5. Public Questions (if any)   

 Members of the Public may ask questions of the Leader or an Executive Member. A 
maximum period of 15 minutes will be allowed with a maximum of period of three 
minutes per questioner. 
 
The deadline for questions is no later than 12 noon two working days before the 
date of the meeting. 
 

Executive Key Decision 
 

6. Rural Skip Service  (Pages 11 - 16) 

Reports/Matters for consideration/information 
 

7. Organisational Recovery Plans   

 Verbal update. 
 

8. Devon County Council Trial 20mph Speed Limit  (Pages 17 - 18) 

9. Response to the Government consultation on 'Changes to 
the current planning system  

 

 The deadline for responses to this Government consultation is Thursday 1 October 
2020 and the Council’s response will be submitted in consultation with the Executive 
Member for Planning and the Chair of the Planning Committee. The formal 
response submitted to follow.   
 

 

If you would like this information in another format, please telephone 01626 361101 or 
e-mail info@teignbridge.gov.uk  
 

mailto:info@teignbridge.gov.uk

